WELCOME BACK!!!

Attention Chess Club Members: The next Chess Club meeting will take place
tomorrow morning in room 607 from 8:00 until 8:30.

Math Counts will be meeting on Wednesday and Thursday morning this week at 8:00
a.m. in room 709. This is our last month of Math Counts practice before our February
competition!!

Ecoteens will be meeting NEXT Wednesday, January 16th, in room 709 after school to
work on our "Little Free Libraries". Please have your ride here to pick you up at 4:45
p.m.

Lake Central Varsity Baseball Coach, Mike Swartzentruber, will be here Thursday to
discuss Lake Central Baseball as well as their upcoming baseball camp. Those who
have any interest in LC Baseball should attend.

Clark yearbook order forms are available in the office. The cost of the yearbook in
$35.



